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Subject: Request for Spinner Logging at Water-Supply Well PM·2 and Agreement for 
Payment of Sel'vices 

Dear Mr. Glascow: 

This letter serves to request that Los Alamos County (the County) conduct spinner-log tests in the 
County's water-supply well PM-2 as part of the upcoming well-maintenance efforts planned in 
December and January, 2007. The Laboratory can benefit greatly from the data obtained from the 
spinner-log tests and appreciates the County's efforts to coordinate the test within the maintenance 
period. 

The Laboratory has reviewed and agrees with the cost estimate provided by the County's drilling 
contractor, Layne Christensen Company. Please proceed with implementation of the spinner-log 
tests. Although not specifically noted in the cost proposal, it is assumed that the cost estimate 
includes a field summary report that includes the data, print -outs of the spinner logs, and details of 
the test and any information that would be useful for interpretation of the log data. 

The Laboratory will reimburse the County via billing in the monthly utility bill following 
completion of the tests. The Laboratory agrees to pay up to and not exceeding $75,000. This 
amount exceeds the Layne Western estimate by approximately $10,000 to allow for additional work 
that the Laboratory may request real-time during the mobilization dependent on the findings of the 
tests. 

If you have any questions, please contact Danny Katzman at (505) 667-6333 (katzman@lanl.gov) 
or Mat Johansen at (505) 665-5046 (mjohansen@doeal.gov). 

Sincerely, 

7~~ 
Paul Huber, Director 
Water Stewardship Program 
Environmental Programs 
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